
 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL ITEM SUMMARY 

 

MEETING DATE: May 16, 2024 

SUBCATEGORY: Engineering Services 

DEPARTMENT NAME: Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: Terrell Heights Phase I and II- Engineering Services 

DEPARTMENT SUMMARY 

RECOMMENDATION: 

In August of 2021, Public Works received approval from the Mayor 

and Council to contract with Barge Designs to perform engineering 

design of the storm system for the Terrell Heights Subdivision. Barge 

Design has completed the design, and Phase II of the project is slated 

to begin as soon as the contract with the contractor is signed.   

Barge Design has provided additional bid phase services and is 

proposing to provide construction phase services for portions of Phase 

I and all of Phase II.  The proposed construction services will include 

items such as coordination, meetings, status reports, pay applications, 

site visits/inspections and technical reviews.   

The proposed amendment will result in compensation of $48,500.00. 

This amendment will be paid out of the American Rescue Plan Act 

(ARPA) Funds. This is not a budgeted item, but it has been determined 

that these services would qualify for ARPA funding, as the City feels 

that this project would help our stormwater division “manage, reduce 

and recapture stormwater” drainage that would result in reduced 

flooding at this location. Therefore, this project would meet the 

requirements for eligibility of ARPA funds.  

Public Works recommends approval of this amendment. 

 

LEGAL: N/A 

  

 


